January 3, 2017

VIA HAND DELIVERY

Ms. Marlene H. Dortch

Secretary

Federal Communications Commission
445 12" Street, SW

Washington DC 20554

Re: K238BX
File No. BMPFT-20160729A0N
Facility ID No. 151282

Dear Ms. Dortch:

Edgewater Broadcasting, Inc., by its executive director, hereby requests that the above-
referenced Modification Application be granted. The applicant agrees that any grant will be
contingent upon receipt of Mexican approval. Undersigned counsel has been advised that
Mexican coordination has been requested but to date no response has been forthcoming.

If there are any questions with respect to this matter, please communicate with the

undersigned.

Sincerely Yours,
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Executive Director of Edgewater Broadcasting, Inc.

cc: Robert Gates
James Bradshaw
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